
Mayor’s Report – 5-27-2025 

 

Walnut Road Construction update: it’s done; punch list this week. 

Union Avenue was paved today. It does seem to be a bit bumpy.  They laid heavier asphalt in the 

area of Lake and Union. We will look at changing the elevation of manhole covers. 

Met with Park National Bank about other services they can offer us. They can work with us on 

ordering a new Fire Truck through a bond.  

Buckeye Lake Region Corps. Project at North Shore Park is proceeding and scheduled to begin 

first phase in early September. New additional transient docks improvements to Picnic Point. 

This week will be doing a ride along with Licking County Transit to look where stops and signage 

are needed. Ribbon cutting to which all are invited will be July 1st @ 10:00a.m.  

Meeting with MORPC tomorrow to discuss updates. 

 

Linda Goodman 

Mayor 

Village of Buckeye Lake    

 


